FRIENDS OF THE SCHOOL Newsletter – November 2017



Our next meeting will be held on

Tuesday 21st November 2017 6 - 7pm

We hope you will be able to join us to discuss any upcoming events we will be arranging for the Christmas Fayre.

Christmas Fayre

Our Christmas Fayre will be on Thursday 14th December from 3:30pm.

We hope you will be able to join us.

There will be a number of stalls including:

Teddy Tombola

Bottle Tombola (no alcohol)

Chocolate and sweet Tombola

Café – Hot drinks, Cakes and Hotdogs

Meet Father Christmas (3:45-5:15pm)

Raffle



Friends of the School Fund

Last year's fundraising events raised £3000 for school funds. As a school, we would like a new sound system and microphones for our school performances and assemblies. Therefore, any funds raised from this year's Christmas Fayre will be put towards last year's funds to help us achieve this. We would greatly appreciate your support by coming along to the fayre.

'Tis the season of goodwill

As always we need your help! The more help we get the better fayre we can have.

Chocolate & sweets

From 27th November we are asking children to bring in donations of chocolates and sweets. The class that receives the most amount will win a golden ticket! The winning class will be announced on Friday 1st December.

Friday 1st December – non-uniform day

Children can come to school in non-uniform on Friday 1st December. All we ask in return is that they bring in a donation for the fayre. This could be bottles (non-alcoholic), teddies, tombola prizes or raffle prizes.

Other donations

We also need cakes, buns and biscuits for our café, however please send these on the day of the fayre.



Spread the festive cheer

We understand that Christmas is a busy time for everyone but to make the fayre a success we really do need your help. If you could spare us a little bit of your time then this would be fantastic. We need volunteers to get the prizes and stalls ready, prepare for Santa's arrival and help set up stalls on the big day.

If you can't spare us the time, remember you can help by donating and more importantly we would love to see you at the fayre. Thank you!



We would appreciate your feedback so if you could complete the comments box below it can help us improve on any future events we hold in school.

Alternatively, you can email fots@newton-hill.org.uk with any feedback you may have.

Comments			

Miss Harvatt & Mr Paine

